STATE PROJECT: 0064-M11-002, P101

INTERSTATE 64 PENINSULA STUDY ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT



STAY INVOLVED

- You'll see us around. There's a lot more work to be done to complete the traffic studies, alternative development and environmental analysis.
- We'll see you around as well. We'll be talking to local governments and stakeholders who may be affected.
- We value your input and will continue to listen as we determine the best solution for everyone.
- You can share your thoughts and ideas by completing the comment form provided at this meeting and dropping it in the comment box. This form can be submitted this evening or mailed back to:

I-64 Peninsula Study Team

c/o McCormick Taylor, Inc.
North Shore Commons A
4951 Lake Brook Drive, Suite 275
Glen Allen, VA 23060

In **March 2011**, the **first Citizen Information Meeting** was held to get your input on the scope of issues to be addressed in the study. We received 59 comment sheets, 3 oral comments and 12 letters as a result of this meeting.

If you prefer, you can email information to:

I-64PeninsulaStudy@mccormicktaylor.com.

UU-8119

When submitting electronically, please reference "CIM2 Comments" in the subject line.

You can submit your comments using the on-line comment form by accessing the VDOT website page for this project at:

www.virginiadot.org/projects/hamptonroads/i-64_peninsula_study.asp.

All comments must be submitted by May 31, 2012.

If you have additional questions concerning this study, please contact VDOT's Project Manager:

Mr. Nicholas Nies at 804-786-1092 or Nicholas.Nies@VDOT.Virginia.gov.

We took into consideration your comments and want to share with you some of the results from the comments we received.







